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Project Update: 

Crews are completing final work items and quality reviews. This 
process has determined that a few concrete panels will need to be 

replaced as warranty work and at no additional cost to the project or 
public. This will ensure the best and longest lasting roadway surface 

is provided before the project completes.  

 

Of the over 11,000 cubic yards of concrete (1000+ truck loads) placed 

along 400 North, just 55 cubic yards, or 0.5% of the total concrete on 
the project will be replaced across several locations along 400 North. 

 

Anticipated Impacts: 

Beginning Monday, June 12, crews will close lanes 24 hours/day for 

approximately 10 days near each replacement location while the 
individual segments of concrete are removed, replaced, and cure. 

Motorists can expect short lane closures and some additional congestion 
for approximately 10 days at each location or until the concrete reaches 

strength. The map below details replacement locations. 

 



 

Bountiful City Park: 

Crews are completing sod installation this week near the park. Park 

visitors and pedestrians are asked to stay off the turf near the 400 North 
sidewalk to allow it to properly establish. 

 

Concrete panel replacement will not occur near Bountiful City Park until 

the week of June 19 to avoid impacting the Bountiful Rotary Coats for 

Kids Car Show & Cruisin' event.  

 

Landscape Restoration & Sod: 

Sod is being placed on the corridor this week and next. We ask property 
owners & residents to please begin watering directly after installation is 

complete to ensure the sod survives. This is the final landscaping 
activity and maintenance of the sod is now the responsibility of the 

home/property owner.  

 

All paving and work activities are subject to change due to weather, 
material, equipment, or utility delays.  
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